
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

In 2016 we said NO to expanding cannabis by passing Measure AF. Please listen to the will of 

the people and don’t put profits over people, wildlife, public safety and the environment. It is 

your duty to protect our small growers, family farms and local economy, not large cannabis 

profiteers. 

Please do the right thing and vote NO to big growers. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Jupiter 

Fort Bragg 

 


